PRIME MINISTER

PAR TONE

BOARD OF DEPUTIES OF BRITISH JEWS

Dr. Kopelowitz, Chairman of the Board of Deputies of British Jews, has been in touch to request a meeting about the position of Soviet Jews. He would come with two colleagues. It is some time since you last saw the Board of Deputies on this subject and I think it would be wise to do so again. We could find a time on Friday 15 July.

Agree to see them?

(C.D. POWELL)

27 May 1988

The Board of Deputies of British Jews

WOBURN HOUSE, TAVISTOCK SQUARE, LONDON, WC1H 0EP.

Telex: 262666 BOD G Telegrams: DEPUTIES, LONDON, WCI Telephone: 01-387 3952 or 388 7651

FROM THE PRESIDENT

LONDON SW1

Charles Powell Esq 10 Downing Street

Bear Mr. Powell,

The President of the Board of Deputies has asked me to acknowledge your telephone message of Friday 27th May and he has made a firm note of July 15th at 12.15 pm, in his diary. We will be in touch with you again nearer that date.

Tem

Yours sincerely,

Lilian Bennett (Mrs) P.A. to The President